22 May 1987
PC/TEK
4/0470/87G/JK/SC
Mr Knapp

2577

The District Works Officer

North West Herts Health Authority
District Headquarters

99 Waverley Road

ST ALBANS

Herts

AL3 5TL

Dear Sir

PROPOSED COMMUNITY HOSTEL
4 LEYS ROAD HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your letter dated 23 March on the above subject enclosing a
Notice of Proposed Development for use of the garage biock for laundry
and garden room.

Although there is some doubt as to the necessity to seek consent in this
case I can confirm that the Council, as the local planning authority,
have no objections to the proposed use.

Yours faithfully

& dLeF PLANNING OFFICER




